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200 North 6th Street Grand Junction, Colorado ""-'ﬂ‘-i' Tel. CHapel 2-7800

November 1lL, 1963

Mr. Maurice W, Nettler
1590 South Julian
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nettler:

In answer to your eard of November 9, 1963 please
be advised that it was strictly an oversight for not
answering you earlier.

This is to verify that KWSL did conduct a station
frequency check on the morning of October 1l, 1963.

We appreciate your interest and again apologize

for this late verification.
Sincerely,

Manager KWSL



